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Lockouts Review

Hi there

I understand you are taking submissions from the public regarding the lock out laws. 

As a resident of Wylde St, Potts Point, I walk home through the Kings Cross area on a daily basis. 

I have noticed a significant decline in both the foot traffic and the trading of businesses along Darlinghurst Rd and Macleay St. I
never felt unsafe before these laws came in because it was a bright, well lit area, with lots of people around. It's much quieter now,
and I worry that if something happened there would be no one around to witness it, or stop it from happening. 

I do not believe there should be any restrictions on the sale of alcohol or on the opening hours of venues. I believe that adults
should chose for themselves when and where they want to drink. 

I moved into this area because I enjoyed the vibrancy of the city and regularly went out in the area. I miss my city. Please don't let
it die. 

Belinda  

Belinda 
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